
SPECIAL COMMON COUNCIL MEETING                                               MARCH 3, 2014 

The meeting was called to order at 5:30 p.m. by Mayor Moede with the following roll call: 

Members Present: Ald. Toellner, Ald. Pasbrig, Ald. Boelk, Ald. Redeker 

Members Absent:  Ald. Sertich, Ald. Schmidt 

Others Present: Mayor Moede, Darlene Smith, Don Neitzel 
 
Citizens Comments. 

None 
 
Discussion with Possible Action for State Hwy. 67/28 On Street Parking as it relates to the 2018 

Reconstruction Project. 

Don Neitzel stated that the City needs to make a decision this month regarding the On Street Parking for 

State Hwy. 67/28 as it relates to the 2018 Reconstruction Project to the Department of Transportation.  

There was discussion as to no parking on South side of Horicon Street, Ewaldt to Henninger Street 

parking on the North side, Walnut St to School Street parking on the North side. There are 15 homes and 

1 business on S. Main Street with 9 driveways. Parking needs to be limited to 1 side of the street, either 

east or west. It was decided to talk to businesses and homeowners regarding this issue. No Action was 

taken.  

 

Adjournment.  

Motion by Ald. Pasbrig, second by Ald. Toellner to adjourn the meeting at 6:00 p.m.  
 
 
 
Darlene Smith 

City Clerk 


